
 

 

 

 

 

The IQAC submitted the feedback analysis report to the management 

through the Academic Council. The report made a special reference to 

considering teachers' performance and motivating them with 

appropriate encouragement. 

Following are some of the recommendations made: 

 

 The course content in the curriculum should be revised 

periodically, ensuring a good balance between theory and practical 

components. Additionally, care should be taken to develop a 

curriculum that intellectually stimulates all students. 

 Teaching faculty should undergo periodic training to update their 

knowledge, which can then be applied in their teaching. 

  A competent curriculum should be designed to meet current 

educational needs, keeping students prepared for present-day 

demands, both personal and professional. 

 Creating an interface between industry and academia will enhance 

the curriculum by improving course outcomes. 

 In line with suggestions, a practical approach beyond traditional 

classroom teaching should be emphasized, promoting a research- 

oriented mindset. 

 Soft skills training should be provided to students to enhance their 

competence and career prospects. 
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